
Students and advisers at Women’s College 

SEMINAR FOR 
H.S.C STUDENTS 

Seven girls and eight boys, all of whom are in 
6th form in 1972 and hold Commonwealth 
Aboriginal Secondary Grants, arrived in Sydney 
on 27th and 28th August, to take part in a 
programme of visits and discussions to help them 
to make decisions about their future careers after 
leaving school. 

They came from Nigh Schools at Ingleburn, 
Green Valley, Greystanes, Punchbowl, Maitland, 
Cowra, Wellington, Dubbo, Nyngan, Walgett, 
Milton, Armidale, Tumut, and Grfith. 

The fifteen students lived in at two of the 
residential colleges on the campus of the University 
of Sydney, Women’s College and St John’s College. 

During the programme, the students met people 
concerned with the Aboriginal Study Grants 
Scheme and with placement in employment so 
that they were able to learn about financial 
assistance for further study, and also about the 
types of employment available to them. 

The students visited the University of Sydney 
and the University of New South Wales and gained 
some impressions of what a university is like. 

An important and interesting visit was made to 
the Careers Reference Centre, near Central 
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Neil and Bawy Thorne ( Walgett) and Bob Smith who works ab 
The Commonwealth Employoynaent Ofice,  Burwood 

Sw Burger (Tumut) and Hyllus Mathmu (Letharidge Park) 
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